
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Warm Greetings from ICSK! 

At the Outset I would like to thank you wholeheartedly for the exemplary 

support you have given us in all our endeavours throughout the years. 

This is to inform you that the school uniform will be available in the school 

store (available in all branches) from 20th August 2019. This is also to bring 

to your notice that, based on the constant suggestions by some of the 

members of the parent community, The Indian Community School, Kuwait 

has decided to change the material of the sports uniform. We request you 

not to buy the sports uniform from outside shops as it will be soon available 

in the school. 

I solicit your wholehearted cooperation in this regard and express my sincere 

gratitude to you for your unswerving support to the school in all its 

endeavours. 

 
Regards                                                                                            15/8/2019 

Principal 


